Fargo - Main Avenue
Corridor Study
Public Input Meeting #3

YOUR COMMENTS ARE IMPORTANT TO US! Please write your comments on this form. You
may either put your completed form in the comment box during the Public Input Meeting, mail it to
the address listed on the reverse side of this sheet of paper, or email comments to Peggy Harter
at harter@fmmetrocog.org. Please submit your written comments by noon on Tuesday,
April 30, 2013, so your feedback can be incorporated in a timely fashion.

1. Please provide your feedback regarding the recommended alternatives and corridor study
outcomes. Please note which study recommendations you do or do not support.

We would encourage you to provide us your name, address, and e-mail, so if necessary, we can
follow-up with you on your comments. This information is optional.

Name:

Address:

E-mail Address:




From:

FM Metropolitan Council of Government
Attn: Peggy Harter, Senior Transp. Planner
One 2" Street North, Suite 232

Fargo, ND 58102-4807

Postage




